
 
 
 

 

Year 7, 2021 ORIENTATION DAY 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your child to the Crestwood High School community. 
 

The process of transition from Year 6 into Year 7 will involve the following important event:  
 

On Tuesday 1st December 2020 there will be a Student Orientation Day beginning at 9.30am.  
 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, parents are not permitted on site during Term 4 therefore, students will 
need to be dropped at school at 9.15 am at the front gates along Chapel Lane where they will be met by 
teachers and Peer Support leaders to escort them in to the school grounds.  
 

Students are required to bring their own morning tea for recess, and wear their school sport uniform. If 
your child has a cold, runny nose or flu like symptoms please do not send them to school on this day. 
 

Incoming Year 7 2021 students will participate in a range of activities and assessments led by our staff and 
trained Peer Support Leaders giving students the opportunity to get to know other students and their 
teachers. Students are required to bring a pen with them on this day. A barbeque lunch will be provided.  
 

The Orientation Day concludes at 2.25pm.  Again, owing to COVID-19 restrictions, parents will not be 
permitted on to the school site and are asked to wait just outside the front school gates where Peer 
Support leaders will bring the students out to meet their parents. Parents are requested to adhere to social 
distancing protocols of 1.5 metres whilst waiting to pick up your child. Thank you for your understanding 
and adherence to protocols in this instance. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Tania Wright  

Deputy Principal 

 


